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City Hall Front Entrance Renovation                 April 9, 2020 

 

The city is currently in the process of renovating city hall’s front entrance. The doors have been removed and the hole 

boarded up. When it is all said and done we will be sporting a brand new and ADA compliant front door system. 

Hopefully this project will be completed by sometime next week. In the meantime, signs are still posted out front with the 

numbers to call to reach staff. Thank you for your patience during this time. 

 

Mark Bauer, City Manager 

 


